
 
February 21, 2025 
 
 
RE: Boards/Commissions Re-Appointment 
 
 
Dear Yahya Hassan,  
 
I hope this message finds you well. As your current term on the Urban Design Review 
Board approaches its conclusion, we would like to express our gratitude for your 
valuable contributions during your time with the board. Your commitment, expertise, and 
dedication have been instrumental in advancing the work of the Board. 
 
Given your outstanding performance and continued interest in the board’s mission, we 
are reaching out to inquire about your interest in being re-appointed for another three 
(3) years. Your colleagues and the broader community have highly valued your insights 
and leadership, and we believe that your continued involvement would be a significant 
asset to the ongoing efforts of the Board. 
 
If you are interested in being considered for re-appointment, please let us know as soon 
as possible. We will happily arrange a meeting if you have any questions or wish to 
discuss your potential re-appointment further. 
 
We are grateful for your service and hope that you will consider continuing your work 
with the Board. 
 
Thank you again for your dedication, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Nicole Dozier 
 
Nicole Dozier 
Director 
Department of Planning & Community Development 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please use caution when interacting with this
email.

Greetings Ms Turner

I express my desire to serve on the Urban Design Review Board of Forest Park
for another ter.

Yahya Hassan, AIA
yHm Architecture
404.450 5881

On Fri, Mar 7, 2025 at 2:25 PM Latonya Turner <lturner@forestparkga.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Please let me know as soon as possible if you wish to be re-appointed to the
board. Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated, as it
will be considered at the March 17th City Council meeting. Kindly inform me
as soon as possible if you don't wish to remain on the board so we can arrange
a replacement.

Let me know if you have any questions or need assistance.

Latonya Turner, IAAP

Office Coordinator
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Jon pyent
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